

Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Application for Surety Release: M & G Pit - File No. M-1986-079,

1 message

Aldo DelPiccolo <ADelPiccolo@ceiconstructors.com> Mon, Jun 30, 2025 at 4:45 PM To: "nikie.gagnon@state.co.us" <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us> Cc: Joe O'Dea <JODea@ceiconstructors.com>, Xernie Meritt <xmeritt@ceiconstructors.com>, Dan O'Dea <DODea@ceiconstructors.com>

Dear Nicki,

Thank you for discussing Mann Lake Holdings' application with me last week. Per your suggestion, this is to request the withdrawal of the release of our application at this time, giving us the opportunity to complete certain requisite maintenance at the property.

I appreciate your attention to this matter and will be in touch with you once we are ready for inspection.

Regards,

Aldo DelPiccolo

General Counsel

Mann Lake Hodlings, LLC

Mobile: (303) 915-7257

Work: (303) 562-2000

adelpiccolo@ceiconstructors.com